
 

Spring Term Newsletter 
February/ March 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We have had a very busy half term with the children enjoying cooking Chinese food, ribbon dancing and learning about 
the Year of the Tiger. The Lion Dance and Chinese stir fry were excellent.  
We have many exciting activities planned for this half term and are looking forward to you joining us with some of them.  
We will be saying goodbye and good luck to Shajida as she starts her maternity leave at the end of term.  

The Dentist 
The Dentist will be in school on Tuesday 22nd February at 9:30. If you would like your child to have the fluoride varnish, 
please bring them along. 

Tuesday 1st March St David’s Day 
St David is the Patron Saint of Wales. We will celebrate with daffodils and make Welsh cakes.  

Tuesday 1st March Shrove Tuesday 
This is the start of Lent and getting ready for Easter. The children will be making pancakes  

Thursday 3rd March World Book Day 
We are celebrating world book day by encouraging families to share bedtime stories. We are asking the 

children to come dressed as their favourite character from a story. Every child will receive a £1 token for 

World Book Day.   

Thursday 17th March - St. Patrick’s Day St. Patrick is Patron Saint of Ireland. We will celebrate with 
traditional music and food. 

Thursday 17th March 1pm and Tuesday 29th March 1pm 
 There will be visits to the farm on these dates. More information will follow. 

Whole School Outing March 25th  
This is an outing for all children and parents. We will be celebrating Mother’s Day with a day out. Please put this date in 

your diary as the school will be closed on that day. More details to follow 

Toddler Group - Please visit Toddler group on Wednesday afternoons  

Travel Plan 
The children are encouraged to walk, cycle, or use a scooter to come to school. We have been working with the children 
to encourage them to use the scooters and bicycles in the garden. They will also learn how to look after the bikes. 

Easter Holiday  
School finishes for our Easter break on Thursday 31st March.  We will have an Easter Egg hunt in the nursery garden. 

Friday 1st April Feedback to Parents: You are invited to make an appointment by telephone to talk about your 
child’s development. Please see your key person. 

Start of Term School starts again on Wednesday 20th April. 
 

We would like to say thank you for the support that you have shown us since the pandemic 

began. We will continue to work together and support you with updated information. 

Lynn and all of the team at Alice Model Nursery School  


